
 

 

Dear Children and Parents/ Guardians 

May we take this opportunity to express our sincere thanks for your hard work this week.  

Thank you so much for coming in early and being really focussed.  We are very proud of 

you all. 

This week we asked you to just try your absolute best and each and every one of you have 

done just that.   

 

Have a lovely evening relaxing at home and we will see you all tomorrow to finish off the 

week. 

 

Mrs Ellis       


